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To: SPOC PCC 

Subject: Freedom of Information Request 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

RE: Staff employed by Humberside Police 

Authority and the Office of the Police and 

Crime Commissioner.  

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
regarding staff employed by Humberside Police Authority and the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner for Humberside. In order to assist you with this request, I am 
outlining my query as specifically as possible.  

 

1. Please inform me how many people were working for Humberside 
Police Authority on 21 November 2012. For each employee, give details 
of their job title, job description, and their salary band. For example, 
please inform me if the employee was paid between £15,000 - 
£19,999; £20,000 - £24,999; continuing in bands of £5,000.  

2. Please inform me how many people currently work in the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside. For each employee, 
give details of their job title, job description, and their salary band. For 
example, please inform me if the employee was paid between £15,000 
- £19,999; £20,000 - £24,999; continuing in bands of £5,000.  

3. What was the total annualised salary bill for the Police Authority on 21 
November 2012, the day it ceased to exist?  

4. What is the the current annualised salary bill for the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner?  

For clarification, I do not require the names of those employed, just the total 
numbers, their job titles, job descriptions, and their salary bands.  



 

If you need further clarification, please contact me by email.  My preferred format to 
receive the information is electronically, but I can accept hard copies.   

  

Some parts of this request may be easier to answer than others, and in such case I 
would ask that you release available data as soon as possible rather than delay the 
entire request.  

  

If FOIA requests of a similar nature have been asked already, please could you include 
your responses to those requests.  If the costs of processing this request exceed the 
limit in the Act, please advise on what information you are able to supply within the 
cost limit. 

  

I would be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request.  

  

Regards,  
 

 

 


